
 Hello families! 
 
 The holidays have arrived! There are many great learn-
ing opportunities during this time of year. The children can 
feel the joy all around them, we will keep that tradition going 
in the classroom as well. I hope you are all taking the time to 
enjoy this special season with them amidst your busy every 
day lives.  
 This month we will be busy learning holiday songs, 
making gifts and cards and talking about the traditions of 
Christmas. We will have lessons on ribbon curling, thermic 
tablets, and a holiday mystery bag! We will also make Christ-
mas sponge paintings and learn how to wrap a present! 
 Some of the themes for this month include the continent 
of Europe, where most of our holiday customs originate. We 
will also listen to the music of Tchaikovsky and read the story 
of the Nutcracker.  
 We also welcomed a new assistant teacher in our class 
last month. Her name is Ms. Katy, she joins us with lots of ex-
perience in schools and special education classrooms! She has 
been a great addition to the Room 5 community! We will also 
welcome a new student, Callum, who is 4 years old! 
 
Have a wonderous holiday season! 
Ms. Amanda 
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Important dates: 
 
11/29-12/10: Holiday Food 
Drive! 
 
12/20: Callie Cantwell’s 
Birthday! 
 
12/20-12/21: Winter Camp 
 
12/22-12/24: School closed 
 
12/27-12/30: Winter Camp 
 
12/31: School closed 
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